
Project Update: March 2016 
 
In January 2016, we started the socio-cultural study, and we’ve completed nearly 100 surveys 
already, with the opinion of a variety of visitors to the Yeso Valley Park (cattlemen’s family, 
hikers, researchers). During the last months we’ve continued monitoring nests and banded 
individuals of Phegornis mitchellii in the Yeso Valley. Also, we are making great progress in 
the elaboration of the outreach materials (signboard, video and triptych), in conjunction with 
the owners and the administrator of the property. 
 
On May 27th 2015 we presented a poster for The Rufford Foundation Conference, Sudamérica 
2015 (Quintay, Chile), in which we summarised the project development since 2010. Because 
of the publication of the project’s information in the webpage of the NGO Birds and Wildlife 
Observers Network of Chile 
(http://www.redobservadores.cl/actividades/investigacion/proyecto-chorlito-cordillerano-
phegornis-mitchellii/), we are still being notified about individuals of P. mitchellii banded by 
us in the Yeso Valley. 
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